
Habitat Committee Meeting Report

February 13th 2011

NWTF Staff Present: Carl Mowery, Bob Eriksen

PGC Staff Present: Mary Jo

PA NWTF Chapter Present: McCartney, Motts, Butler, Richards, Johnson, Ferdinand

Habitat Committee met to review and approve 2011 habitat projects. 

72 Projects were reviewed and 70 projects were funded to some level. The total request 
received was $133,370.29 and the total amount funded was $99,272.50. Part of the 
meeting discussion was trying to understand while approving these projects what 
matching dollars may be out there. 

I believe that we need to try and create a system to put these projects into that would 
help us identify the best possible projects. The criteria will be based on several factors, 
acres involved, the organizer/owner of the project, is there matching or could there be 
matching funds etc. This will be discussed at the March BOD’s meeting.


